
2022 Garner Tullis Team Race 
Additional Regatta Information 

 

• Teams will meet at Community Sailing New Orleans to get their boats each morning 

• Teams will be assigned a coach boat for the regatta, and one alternate is allowed on  
coach boat at a time.  Only coaches may operate the coach boats.  PFDs are required, 
and will be provided. 

• Restroom facilities are available at the Municipal Yacht Harbor, but it is advised that 
athletes come dressed in base layers at the beginning of the day.   

• It is approximately a 15-20 minute sail from the dock to the racing area, and Race 1 will 
start on time 

• Teams should plan to relocate their necessities to the Public Boat Launch (2-minute 
drive/10-minute walk).  Coach boats will be delivered to this site by Tulane sailors. 

• Bathroom breaks will be provided as needed between rounds 

• At no time is anyone associated with the regatta allowed to enter the property of 
Southern Yacht Club unless with the express permission by the Tulane Coach. 

• Umpires will not use flags, but will give verbal notification of either “green flag” or “red 
flag.”  In the case of a “red flag” the boat’s sail number will also be hailed. 

• We will try to have two umpires on each match. 

• If an extended break is needed between rounds for the restroom, the break shall be for 
30 minutes after the completion of the last race of the previous round. 

• At the end of the day, teams shall put boats away with the direction of Tulane Sailing 
representatives. 

• The ICSA rep will be the coach from Old Dominion University 

• Any questions before 10:00am Saturday may be directed to the Tulane Head Coach: 
Charles Higgins chiggins1@tulane.edu 


